
  

 
 

 
 
AUSTRALIA FIRE NON-UNIFORM DAY  
A big thank you to you all for supporting our Non-Uniform fund-raiser today in aid of the 
unfortunate families whose lives have been affected by the Australian Bushfires.  We are 
overwhelmed by your generosity– Ysgol Y Waun has raised the magnificent sum of £730.35.  
Diolch yn fawr pawb !!  
 
 
NURSERY 2020 
Nursery Admission is now open if you, or anyone that you know, has a child who will have had 
their 3rd birthday on or before the 31st August 2020.  You can apply on line by logging onto the 
www.wrexham.gov.uk website and following the links for Nursery 2020 Admission.  The 
closing date is 21st February 2020. 
 
 
THEMED SCHOOL DINNER 
There will be a “Chinese Banquet Box” Themed School Dinner on Tuesday, 4th February, when 
quorn nuggets, spring rolls, half fries and half rice with curry sauce will be on the menu followed 
by a chocolate chip cookie. 
 
 
 
FRIENDS OF YSGOL Y WAUN PENNY WARS 
The Friends of Ysgol Y Waun would like to thank all of the families who sent in their loose 
change in aid of the Penny Wars fundraiser.  The winning class on each site who raised the 
most are Hazel class with £51.00 and Juniper class with £71.00.  These classes are looking 
forward to spending their money!  The total of £375.79 was raised from the collections from all 
of the other classes to add to the Friends fund raising pot – well done everyone! 
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CRIW CYMRAEG WEEKLY UPDATE! 
The Criw Cymraeg team are looking forward to meeting up next week to discuss 

plans for working towards the Criw Cymraeg Silver Award.   
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